
Announcements– September 11 , 2022 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, by text, by 

mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our church 

office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in how to 

do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us. Mark 

your calendar for our next Discovering Northwood Presentation, Sep-

tember 18, 2022 at 10:00am. WELCOME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:00 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at 

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be    

  emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by   

      the 3rd Monday of the month. (Please limit all announcements  

      to 4 lines.) 

Staff Extension Numbers 

Several weeks ago, a new phone system was installed in the Church Office.  

If you call when the lines are busy or the office is closed, you will be 

prompted to use the Dial By Name Directory OR the staff member’s exten-

sion number to leave a message.  The church number is still 796-8090.  

Extension numbers are provided here to clip and save for your conven-

ience:   

  

Chris Curvin  2007  Roxane Fineo (School)   2010 

Paul Means  2006  Bookkeeper  2005 

Emily Cantin  2001  Rosalie Bradford 2008 

Stephanie Carson 2009  Karlee Wright  2002 

        Kid’s Corner Preschool Registration 
Registration is currently open for the 2022-2023 school year! We have 

openings in our 2’s, 3’s, and VPK. Please share the news! You may stop in 

the  preschool office and  pick up your registration forms or download off 

of the church website. If you are interested in a tour of the school, please 

contact Roxane Fineo at  727-723-7679 or schooldirec-

tor@northwoodpc.org. 

Presbyterian Men& Fellowship Survey 
The Christian Education Team is hoping to sponsor a Presbyterian Men’s 

group and Fellowship. We need your input in completing the following sur-

vey. Please click on the following link and complete the survey. Please be 

sure to hit the button at the end marked "DONE" in order to have the survey 

completed and returned to the Christian Education Team. Click on the link 

below or type in the web address in your search browser. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NorthwoodMen 

Graduates, College Students and Military  
An email will be sent to you soon asking for your updated contact informa-

tion so we can send letters of support and a small holiday gift through this 

next school year.  Please update your information as soon as possible.  Con-

tact is Claudia Alwood at   cjalwood@msn.com 

Advanced and Intermediate Ringers 
We need more of you, as well.  Advanced (Jubilation Ringers) will meet on 

Sundays at 12:15 and plays Level 3-4 music. Intermediate (Celebration Ring-

ers) meets at 10:00 Sunday mornings and plays Level 2 music. Rehearsals for 

these groups will begin Sunday, Sept 11 (intermediate) and Sunday Septem-

ber 18th (advanced).  Come and join our bell families!   

  Fun! Friends! Friday! Ren Crew—September 16th 

The Ren Crew Friday Fellowship will meet on Friday, September 16th at 

10:30 in rooms 9 &11. We are a group of adventuresome, young at heart 50+ 

adults that enjoy sharing fun with friends, old and new. In keeping with the 

theme “Windows to the World,” Earle and Jessie Lusk will provide the pro-

gram “Bavaria's Passion Play and Switzerland.” Following the program we 

will enjoy lunch at Joey's New York Pizza and Italian Restaurant located in 

the Sea Breeze Plaza.  

Ukraine Disaster Relief— $7,830 SENT TO DATE 
As the violence in Ukraine continues, the number of people fleeing to 

neighboring countries continues by the day. To support emergency relief 

for refugees fleeing Ukraine, gifts can be made to Northwood Presbyterian 

Church for “Ukraine.” 
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  Nursery Care Available 
Infants and toddlers are provided care in our excellent nursery during the 
entire Worship Service and during the Sunday School hour. If you have 
children ages 3 and under and are interested in utilizing the nursery, please 
contact Karlee Wright at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org. 

 
Attendance for 9/04/22  Livestream & In-Person 

In-Person Contemporary— 41    In-Person Traditional— 82 

Livestream from the Church Website:  Contemporary Service— 43 

       Traditional Service— 58 

Facebook Live:  76 views between both services     Total Views:  300 
 
If you have technical difficulties viewing the online services please view  

in the church livestreaming archives the next day as that is working well. 

You can call the church office and ask for help you if you are   

having trouble viewing. We encourage you to ask for help! 

Follow the link to view our weekly email: 

https://mailchi.mp/325612f4ae70/citylightupdate322022-13507072  

Sunday School for Children 
If you have children ages 4 years old—5th grade that would like to attend 

Sunday School, please email Karlee Wright at  

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org if you are interested or have any 

questions.  
Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat—Oct. 21-23 

                  Join us at Cedarkirk for the All-Church Retreat on October 21-  

                    23.  You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend of fellow- 

                    ship, games, crafts, canoeing and campfire with sing-along and  

                    s’mores. Enjoy the great outdoors while staying in air- 

                    conditioned lodges.  Register now to reserve your spot! 

Citylight Schedule 9/7 - 9/18 

Wednesday 9/7 

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm - Youth Group for Middle & High School Students 

 

Friday 9/9 

7:00 pm - 10:00 pm - Game Night Grades 6 & Up 

 

Sunday 9/11 

9:00 am - Contemporary Service  

10:05 am - 11:45 am - Youth Sunday School 

11:00 am - Traditional Service  

8:30 pm - College Group Chat Via Zoom 

 

Wednesday 9/14 

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm - Youth Group for Middle & High School Students 

Last Citynight until October 12th - Rosalie Out of Office 

 

Friday 9/16 

7:00 pm - 10:00 pm - Game Night Grades 6 & Up 

 

Sunday 9/18 

9:00 am - Contemporary Service  

10:05 am - 11:45 am - Youth Sunday School with Mr. Dan 

11:00 am - Traditional Service  

Welcome Children’s Director Karlee Wright 
Karlee is from Umatilla, FL and received her Bachelor 

degree in Music Education from Stetson University in 

DeLand, FL. Through her education, Karlee has learned to 

play and teach a wide array of instruments, including a 

focus on tuba performance. She has a passion for teaching 

children in creative ways and is an advocate for life long 

learning. Karlee comes to us from Cedarkirk Camp and 

Conference Center and is excited to refresh our Children’s 

Ministry with fun educational ideas! 

NPC Fellowship Groups 
Groups have met over the last eight months and word is everyone enjoyed 

meeting for dinner in homes or in restaurants. A new round of NPC Fel-

lowship groups will start in October with new groups formed. If you would 

like to join a Fellowship Group, please email Claudia Alwood at  

cjalwood@msn.com.  If you have been in a recent NPC Fellowship Group, 

we will contact you to see if you would like to continue. 

Hurricane Ministry 
The Hurricane Ministry of our church’s Board of Deacons assists members in 

need of temporary housing during hurricanes or severe tropical storms. If you 

are in need of emergency housing during or after a storm – or if you are able 

to share your home with members-in-need – please contact Mickey Stewart 

at walkey1a@outlook.com or 727-458-9665. You may also contact Paul 

Means at 727-796-8090 or paul@northwoodpc.org. 
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